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~ Mavor

Crrr1s HORNSTEIN
ACTING DIRECTOR

CiTY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

October 19, 2021

President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

Re: Brighton Heights Senior Center —
BHCEF Temporary Storage

Dear Members of City Council;

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the
Department of Public Works, to enter into an Agreement or Agreements, or the use of
existing Agreements, between the City of Pittsburgh and Brighton Heights Citizens
Federation (BHCF), a 501(c) non-profit organization, in order that the Brighton Heights
Citizens Federation (BHCF)} will utilize a part of the first floor of the City of Piitsburgh
building, located at 3515 McClure Avenue, for temporary storage. The term of the lease
shall not exceed twelve (12) months. The Agreement(s) shall be in a form approved by

the City Solicitor.
Your favorable consideration of the aftached proposed Resolunon is hereby
requested.
Sincerely,
Chris Hornstein, RLA
Acting Director
CH/MN/CG/
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